
                         
  (over please)  
 
 

 
Report from the Accrediting Commission 
 
Final Action to Deny Initial Accreditation Effective January 20, 2012 
 
The following applicant institutions elected not to appeal the Commission’s 
final decision to deny accreditation:  
 
• California Institute of Arts and Technologies, San Diego, CA  
 
• Hawthorn University, Whitethorn, CA  
 
The institutions have been given until March 6, 2012 to provide any official 
comments regarding the Commission’s decision. If comments are received, 
they will be posted on DETC’s website. 
 
 
Michael P. Lambert, Executive Director 
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